S
SASRA Ltd
< © SASRA MEMBERSHIP t

Falcon Club
N FEES Croadalla Ave
Egremont
Cumbria
CA22 2QN

o

Providing Sporting, Social & Recreational
Facilities for the Local Community

The current SASRA Membership Fee:

This has remained static for over 10 years. The fee provides SASRA with much needed
revenue to maintain the Carparks, Playing fields, Tennis club, Boat club, Rifle club, WSRC,
SCFC and the Falcon and Windscale Clubs. To continue maintaining and improving all
these assets in a first-class condition and provide £20,000 support to the community through
its section grants, the SASRA Executive has decide to increase the fee as follows:

SASRA Single Membership fee £24.00 per year.

SASRA Family Membership fee £36.00 per year

SASRA Monthly Single Membership fee £2.00 per month.

SASRA Monthly Family Membership fee £3.00 per month

SASRA Junior Membership fee £6.00 per year

SASRA under 14 membership Free

The Seascale Community Fitness Centre:

The centre has recently been refurbished as part of a £120,000 project with other facilities
offered improved significantly. The fees for use of the centre have not been increased in over
3 years. To allow for future equipment replacement fees will be increase as follows

SCFCA Single Gym fee £24.00 per month + SASRA fee.

SCFC Family Gym fee £36.00 per month + SASRA family fee

SCFC Junior Gym Fee £13.00 per month + SASRA fee

SCFC Senior or GP Referral fee £13.00 per month + SASRA fee

The Windscale Squash & Fitness Facility:

Requires future upgrading to its fitness facilities. The current fees for use of the facility have
remained static for over for 5 years. To support this programme of work fees will increased
as follows

WSRC Single Gym fee £28.00 per month + SASRA fee.

WSRC Family Gym fee £42.00 per month + SASRA family fee

WSRC Junior Gym Fee £14.00 per month + SASRA fee

WSRC Retired or GP Referral fee £14.00 per month + SASRA fee

We believe all these increases still offer excellent value for the facilities and services we
provided. All changes will take place from February 2019. For those on wage deductions
and direct debit this will take place automatically, other may need to adjust Standing
Orders or cash payments

The SASRA Executive thanks all members for their continued support



